



P.O. BOX 2509 TOLEDO, OHIO 43606

July 1984 Newsletter

Dear Members,

July is the month of the National Rally and also the month in which the BMW Riders of Toledo will not have their monthly To all of you members fortunate enough to be able to go to Missoula please ride safe and take lots of pictures to share with those of us not able to go.

The June 12th meeting held at the home of Jim and Lois Merzke was attended by nine members and one guest, (Dan and Leslie Brauns niece, Angie).

Leslie Braun gave a final tally on the Mid-West Rally. spent \$1,375.47 organizing the event and made \$1,332.60 with a \$100.00 deposit from Lucas Recreation Center still to be Once again thanks to all who helped, you did a
The club received a compliment from the Rec. Center fine job. on how clean we left the grounds. The treasurers report showed a balance of \$1,283.94. We would like to remind you that anyone who has not yet paid their dues please do so now or contact me and let us know of your intentions. Please send your dues to our treasurer: Leslie Braun 3209 St. Bernard, Toledo, OH 43606.

During the Presidents report, Ed Cook read a letter from MOA member; Don E. Scheck pertaining to a ride-a-then for systic fibrosis on June 30th. A motion was made to pledge \$10.00 and was carried.

The progressive dinner ride plans were tabled until the August necting due to the low number of members at the meet-If you want to have a dinner ride this year, we will need a large turn out at the August meeting. Remember the enjoyable time we had last year? If you want to do it again, you'll have to attend the monthly meetings.

Speaking of monthly meetings we have learned that we will not be able to get the club house at Woodland Estates back again. So if anyone has any ideas for a club house please let us

To those of us who can't make the National this year, we are planning a ride to Frankenmuth to have dinner and spend the day, Saturday July 14th. Anyone interested in going please meet at Frisches Big Boy on Monroe St. and I23 in Sylvania at 10:00 a.m.

Sunday morning breakfast will no longer be held at Macs due largely to the fact that they have closed. Breakfast will now be held at Star & Lil's 21950 Woodville Road (State Rte 51) in Genoa at 10:00 a.m.

> Dawn Pelton Newsletter Editor 1984 543 Gremercy Toledo, OH 43612 (419) 476-4879